
CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana 2022

93 Points
A restrained and subtle wine with candied
lemon, melon and slightly floral aromas.
The attack is dry and silky with weight, a
medium body and long, crisp acidity
reminiscent of orange blossoms. Tense
aftertaste. Drink or hold.

November 26, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana 2022

93 Points
A restrained and subtle wine with candied
lemon, melon and slightly floral aromas.
The attack is dry and silky with weight, a
medium body and long, crisp acidity
reminiscent of orange blossoms. Tense
aftertaste. Drink or hold.

November 26, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana 2022

93 Points
A restrained and subtle wine with candied
lemon, melon and slightly floral aromas.
The attack is dry and silky with weight, a
medium body and long, crisp acidity
reminiscent of orange blossoms. Tense
aftertaste. Drink or hold.

November 26, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana 2022

93 Points
A restrained and subtle wine with candied
lemon, melon and slightly floral aromas.
The attack is dry and silky with weight, a
medium body and long, crisp acidity
reminiscent of orange blossoms. Tense
aftertaste. Drink or hold.

November 26, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana 2022

93 Points
A restrained and subtle wine with candied
lemon, melon and slightly floral aromas.
The attack is dry and silky with weight, a
medium body and long, crisp acidity
reminiscent of orange blossoms. Tense
aftertaste. Drink or hold.

November 26, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CABREO
La Pietra Chardonnay di Toscana 2022

93 Points
A restrained and subtle wine with candied
lemon, melon and slightly floral aromas.
The attack is dry and silky with weight, a
medium body and long, crisp acidity
reminiscent of orange blossoms. Tense
aftertaste. Drink or hold.

November 26, 2024
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY


